
 

 

 

 

 

Box Tops are little coupons that you can find on hundreds of participating products you purchase every 

day! Each coupon is worth 10 cents when our school redeems them from the Box Tops for Education 

program.  This year, the PTA’s goal is to raise $500.00. 

Here’s how it works: 

• Complete the Club Membership Form below to register your family. 

• Begin collecting UNEXPIRED Box Tops. 

• Hand in Box Tops in a ZipLoc bag.  Don’t forget to write your child’s name, teacher and quantity 

of Box Tops on a small piece of paper in the bag. 

• There will be a 500 Club bulletin board where we will track your family’s progress.  Your child 

can watch as their name moves up the bulletin board, closer to the 500 goal! 

• The total number of Box Tops are credited to all children in your family and are carried over 

from year to year. 

Rewards: 

• Each family that registers with the form below and hands in at least 50 Box Tops will be invited 

to the end of year Box Top party! 

• Once your family reached 500 Box Tops, your child’s name will be announced on the 

loudspeaker at school and will be invited to a special Bagel Breakfast Party with a special 

teacher or staff member of their choice. 

To learn more, visit www.boxtops4education.com. Thank you for helping make this program a success! 

Contact Lyndsay Guidi at LyndsayAGuidi@gmail.com with questions. 

Cut & Return the bottom portion only.  Please keep the top portion for reference throughout the year. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Box Tops – The 500 Club Registration Form 

Last Name: ______________________________ Email: _________________________________ 

Telephone: ______________________________ 

Child #1: __________________________  Grade: ________ Teacher: ____________________________ 

Child #2: __________________________  Grade: ________ Teacher: ____________________________ 

Child #3: __________________________  Grade: ________ Teacher: ____________________________ 

The 500 Club 

http://www.boxtops4education.com/
mailto:LyndsayAGuidi@gmail.com


 

A new way to track Box Tops 

participation! Now when families use 

the Box Tops app to scan their store 

receipt, they can "Give Credit" to an 

individual, classroom or grade level. 

To "Give Credit" make sure you have 

the latest version of the Box Tops app, 

scan your receipt, then tap the star 

icon to enter your "Give credit" memo. 


